

# MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

**APRIL 2018** 

### 2018/2019 PTO

If you are interested in getting more involved with the DeLaura PTO and would like to join our board or one of our committees, we are accepting nominations. All nominations must be received & will be made public at the April meeting. Election of incoming board members & committee chairs will take place on April 17th. Committees include: Executive Committee (board); Candy Grams; Food & Hospitality; and DeLaura Dash 5K. Please send all nominations to Devon Vann at devonanderson@hotmail.com.

# \*\*DELAURA SUPERHEROES\*\* **Teacher Appreciation Week**

Our team has planned a wonderful week to celebrate our "DeLaura Superheroes" during teacher appreciation week, May 7-11!

### WE NEED YOUR HELP!!

A flyer is attached to this newsletter. which gives the schedule of events for the week. If each of our Scottie families donated just \$5, we would have enough: to cover all of the costs for this very special week. Please note that we not only celebrate our teachers, but also the administration, office staff, counselors, janitorial staff and cafeteria staff! That's a whopping 85 people we will serve!

Please consider giving us a helping hand: with one or a few of the activities. You can send in cash or check (please mark the envelope & check "DeLaura PTO.") You can also visit our Paypal link at www.paypal.me/delaurapto. All donations are tax-deductible.

If you have any questions, please contact: Rebecca Alpizar at president.delaurapto@gmail.com

### FUNDRAISING UPDATE

We are so THANKFUL to all of the Scottie families who have participated in our recent fundraising efforts & given towards donation requests!

Jersey Mike's - You helped us raise \$147, which went to our general fund!!

Friendship Grams - We sold a record 316 grams, which raised \$236.33 for the general fund!!

Conference Night Dinner - We received food donations to create our soup & salad bar, including desserts & drinks! The teachers were so thankful for the meal!! (Visit our Facebook page to see pictures!!)

DeLaura Dash 5K - We received \$3,000 in sponsorships for the race. Our final profit was \$1,818!! PTO will be using these funds to help with the new digital marquee.

Our general fund has helped us provide snacks & water for the student dance/ sport night, Jersey Mike's sandwiches for the teachers on conference night, and we were also able to assist the school with other small projects, so far this year! THANK YOU again to all our Scottie families for their support!

## UPCOMING DATES

### APRIL

2-6 - Spring Break

9 - Students Return

9, 10 & 12 - Chorus Auditions

(4:20 - 5:15pm)

17 - SAC Mtg (8:30am)

17 - PTO Mtg (1:30pm)

### MAY

7 - Spring Chorus Concert

7 - 11 - Teacher Appreciation

11 - Gradventure (8th Grade)

15 - SAC Mtg (8:30am)

15 - PTO Mtg (1:30pm)

15 - DMS Awards Night (5:00 - 8:00pm)

21 - FINAL EXAMS (Early Release @ 3pm)

22 - FINAL EXAMS (Early Release @ 3pm)

23 - FINAL EXAMS/Last Day (Early Release @ 3pm)

"LIKE" our page on Facebook: DeLaura PTO

### 2017/2018 PTO Board

Rebecca Alpizar, President: president.delaurapto@gmail.com Devon Vann, Co-Vice President: devonanderson@hotmail.com Jessica Badders, Co-Vice President: jmbadders@live.com

Eileen Carmer, Treasurer: treasurer.delaurapto@gmail.com Tina Pacleb, Secretary: t\_pacleb@yahoo.com Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/delaurapto